
Notice Regarding Title IX Grievance Procedure. 

Pursuant to regulations at 34 C.F.R. §106.9, Spring Arbor University does not discriminate 

illegally on the basis of sex, in admission to, or employment in its education programs or activities, 

and complies with Title IX, with exemptions. Inquiries concerning the application of Title IX and 

its implementing regulations may be referred to the University’s Title IX Coordinator or to the 

Office for Civil Rights of the U.S. Department of Education.  This notice is also to inform you 

that, in keeping with the University’s policy of non-discrimination, the University has adopted a 

grievance procedure for reporting claims of sex discrimination under Title IX.  The Title IX 

grievance procedure, which pertains to how sex discrimination grievances will be handled by the 

University, is posted on the University’s website.  A copy of the grievance procedure can be 

obtained from Dan Vander Hill, Associate Vice President for Student Development & Learning, 

who is the University’s designated Title IX Coordinator, by calling 517-750-6367, or by visiting 

the Student Development & Success office, on the University’s main campus at 106 East Main 

Street, Spring Arbor, Michigan.  A copy of the grievance procedure also may be obtained by 

calling the University’s Title IX Grievance Administrator, Corey Ross, 517-750-6331. 

 


